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On November 8, 2016 the national political torture will end, at least for now. 

On that date the American voters will decide who will be the next POTUS, and 

contrary to all the polls and prognosticators who were predicting a victory for 

Hillary Clinton, their decision will be Donald J. Trump. Nationally, Trump will lose 

the popular vote but win a majority of the electoral vote. In many so-called 

battleground states, his winning margin will be less than 1.5 percent.  
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